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Retraction of Comparisons in Investor Presentation 

Chariot Corporation Limited (ASX:CC9) (“Chariot” or the “Company”) advises that it retracts 
page 2 and 20 of the announcement released on 21 October 2024 titled “Investor 
Presentation” (“the Announcement”). The Lithium Companies U.S. Landholdings 
comparison and Lithium Projects in North America comparison do not meet the 
requirements of the peer comparison guidelines as communicated by the ASX. As such 
investors must not rely on the information contained on page 2 and 20 of the 
Announcement. 

 

This announcement has been approved for release to the ASX by the Board. 

Authorised on behalf of the Board of Directors. 

 

Shanthar Pathmanathan 
Managing Director 
Chariot Corporation Ltd 
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